Notes from the SCP Patient Group Meeting 
Held on Wednesday, 28th February, 2024
At 6pm via Zoom Online Conferencing

Welcome and Introductions

There were 5 attendees, including Hannah Matheson, Operations Manager, Jenni Rodgers, Chair, and Maria Newey, Vice Chair

2 apologies were received, including Val Newey, Vice Chair
Notes from the last meeting were read and approved.

Next Patient Group Zoom Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 9th June, at 10am 
Practice Management report from Hannah Matheson

There was a very good event on chronic pain management held in the reception area with three or four different stalls.  These included a care coordinator and our health and wellbeing coach dealing with patients with arthritis and other long term conditions.  Patients were able to listen to interesting talks and take home some useful leaflets.  It was a really lovely couple of hours chatting to patients in order to understand how their experiences have been and how they were doing. 
Another event was held on the subject of blood pressure

It was agreed that Chair would ask the PG to suggest other health topics they’d be interested in.
AOB

There's a date for the builders to go into the garden and we're really hoping that they can start in in April.
The date of the next meeting will be on Wednesday. 20th March at 6pm
Zoom details to be circulated nearer the date.
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